

'Devoted to Kent'

Mr Mike Hill, OBE Chair, Kent Police and Crime Panel Kent County Council Sessions House Maidstone Kent ME14 1XQ

> 13th November 2014 Ref: OPCC/GC/260/14 Please quote reference on all replies

Dear Mike,

Thank you for your report on my Annual Report for 2013-2014. I am pleased to note the Panel's recognition of the good work carried out by the Force and my office. I have taken into account your comments regarding the first Youth Commissioner and have amended the Annual Report to include the salient issues surrounding the recruitment and the subsequent independent review. The amended report is published on the Kent Police and Crime Commissioner website.

Best wisher,

Ann Barnes

Kent Police & Crime Commissioner